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Dear Council Member Kathy Lantry,

My name is Damone Presley and | am writing this letter of support for the youth
of Aurora St. Anthony Neighborhood Development Corporation as they once
again have taken the initiative to be pro active in their health! | respect and
support their stance on little cigars, cigarillos, and other products that are now
being marketed to our children. These youth are making it known that this
practice is unacceptable and needs to stop. Their proactive actions shows what
can be done by a few dedicated people. Please support the youth in this effort !
The youth see this as a threat to their health and for their peers, sodo I.

Thank You for your time .

Damone Presley

Director and Founder Visions in Living Life “Change is Possible”
Aurora St. Anthony Neighborhood Development Corporation
774 University Ave. W.

St. Paul, MN, 55104

Email: damone.presley@gmail.com
Phone # 651 503 8724




